
 
 
 
HERS rater incentives are available in your area! If you are working on multifamily 
projects served by Pacific Gas & Electric (PG&E) you still have time to qualify for HERS 
rater incentives from PG&E. 
 
HERS rater incentives are available through PG&E’s California Multifamily New Homes 
(CMFNH) program for qualifying projects that submit their application and documentation 
by November 15, 2008. PG&E is offering HERS rater incentives of $60 per unit with a 
cap of $12,000 per project for multifamily projects that achieve a minimum of 15% above 
code. This program applies to low-rise and high-rise multifamily new construction 
projects (including apartments, condominiums, and attached townhomes), certifies 
projects as meeting the Tier 1 energy efficiency requirements of the New Solar Homes 
Partnership, and verifies low-rise projects going beyond Tier 1 looking to achieve 
ENERGY STAR® designation. Single room occupancy units (SROs), dormitories, and 
mixed-use projects are also eligible. 
 
Don’t miss the chance to submit a project and qualify for these incentives. All projects 
in the PG&E territory must be submitted by November 15, 2008 with COMPLETE 
and ACCURATE documentation: 

• A complete set of current construction drawings  
• Your most current Title 24 input files in .bld or .mp7 format (not .pdf)  
• A completed, wet signed SCE application (builder and energy consultant) – email 

or call and we will email you an application  
 
If you get stuck and are having trouble getting your multifamily project to 15% (or more) 
CMFNH can provide design assistance with the project owner, design team, and 
consultants. 
 
Please call us for more information. 
 
 PG&E Program Inquiries: 
Linda S. Murphy, CEA 
Plans Review Manager 
Heschong Mahone Group, Inc. 
Phone: 916-962-7001, ext. 20  
Fax: 916-962-0101 
Email: murphy@h-m-g.com 
 
 

For more information on the Multifamily Homes Programs, 
visit: http://www.h-m-g.com/multifamily 

 


